
Welcome to the 2024 Great American Insurance 
Group/USDF Regional Championships! 
Congratulations on qualifying for this very 
important competition. Whether this is your 
first time qualifying or you have competed in a 
number of Regional Championships before you 
can be proud of your accomplishment. 

Thanks to the continuous support of the 
Great American Insurance Group, the Great 
American/USDF Regional Championships have 
become an institution serving Adult Amateurs, 
Open and Junior/Young Riders. They can be part 
of the bigger goal of earning an invitation to the 

US Dressage Finals presented by Adequan or just as importantly they can be a 
stand-alone goal. Either way your participation is valued and appreciated. 

Putting on a Regional Championships can be a major undertaking and requires 
a number of volunteers. Please be kind to them and remember to thank them for 
giving their time. If you are planning on the US Dressage Finals in November 
please remember to file your declaration!

Good luck to everyone and I hope that you find the Regional Championships to 
be an enjoyable experience. 

Thank you to our show managers, staff, volunteers and sponsors, who are all part 
of the small village who make this show possible. Finally a big pat and a treat for 
our wonderful horses, for they are the ones who got us here!

George Williams 
USDF President


